
Senator Sammual of the Cohort of the White Bear,

I write to you on behalf of the Fellowship of Purple 
Sails. I heard of your strong words regarding the 
Singing Caves at the last summit and I wished to 
thank you on behalf of the Sodality. 

It is utterly shameful of the Marchers to keep going 
against the will of our elected Empress in this 
manner. We all know of her wishes regarding 
bourse seats. We saw it vetoed in Autumn last year, 
we saw it stopped again this year.

It is only right that the Senate, and through that 
distinguished body the Empire, have all the necessary 
resources to act as it must. 

It must be possible for us to bring national seats back 
to the Empire, perhaps as one of the nations without 
a bourse position you might consider being the first 
take the step in leading the Empire. Though of course,
the Highborn should retain the Vigilant Swan, being 
the most virtuous of the nations.

With this letter I send you a personal token of 
appreciation, for your words in defending the 
Empire.

Yours in Prosperity,
Thabit of Crown's Quay
Crown's Quay
Longbeach
Necropolis


